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CCRW JUNE LUNCHEON 
 

 TUESDAY, JUNE 18, 2019 
 

11:00am—Social 11:30am—Meeting Called to Order 
 

CASINO FNADANGO 

$20/PERSON—CASH/CHECK ACCEPTABLE 
 

PROGRAM/SPEAKER:  

 NEVADA GOP CHAIR MIKE MCDONALD 

 

“Making Nevada Red Again” 
 

RSVP MANDATORY BY FRIDAY, JUNE 14, 2019 

 

You will be held responsible for payment if you do not cancel your  

reservation within 24 hours prior to the meeting 

Contact: Gale Harris 775-241-2054 

carsonrepublicanwomen@gmail.com  

Greetings Members & Associates, 

       
       For those of you that were not able to attend the Proud to 
be an American Luncheon in May, you missed one of the best 
events we’ve had.  For those of you that did attend, I’m sure 
you can all share in my enthusiasm of how wonderful it was. 
The decorations, music, games, color guard, food and entire 
program was so well done. I just can’t go on enough about it!  It was so 
uplifting and heartwarming, I had to fight back tears when we sang God 
Bless America.  Thank you, Janice Baldwin and committee, for putting this 
all together.  
       You will not want to miss our June luncheon either.  Michael McDonald, 

Nevada State Republican Party Chairman is coming up from Las Vegas to 

be our speaker. Come find out what the state party is planning for 2020 & 

how we can help support them to make Nevada red again.  Invite your 

friends, family and neighbors so we can pack the room and show the state 

party CCRW is behind them to do whatever we can to help.  

 

                                            Angela LoGiurato 
                                                   CCRW President  
 

CCRW - December 1951 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

mailto:carsonrepublicanwomen@gmail.com
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CCRW EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

PRESIDENT 
Angela LoGiurato 775-220-3596 
Angela.logiurato@countryfinancial.com 
 
1st VICE PRESIDENT 
Sheri LeTourneau 775-220-7163 
letourneau51@sbcglobal.net 
 
2nd VICE PRESIDENT 
Janice Baldwin 775-841-1533 
jkb1553@byu.net 
 
RECORDING SECRETARY 
Suzi Weissman 775-883-9044 
zat-w@charter.net 
 
TREASURER 
Pat Wentworth  775-721-2678 
peediew@gmail.com 
ASSISTANT.TREASURER:  
Kim Angelo 775-230-1223 
cookinkim@sbcglobal.net 
  
IMMEDIATE PAST CO-PRESIDENT 
Christine Brandon 775-841-4976 
christineeabrandon@gmail.com  

 

Newsletter Deadlines                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
June 24 (for July) 

July 29 (for August) 
August 26 (for September) 

 
Nancy Dallas, Editor 

nancy@nancydallas.com 
775.847.0129 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS: Mary Burgoon 

AMERICANISM: Jessie Vettel 

AUDIT: Marie Bensinger 

BUDGET: Lori Bagwell 

BY-LAWS: Nancy Dallas, 

                  Marie Bensinger 

CAMPAIGN: Deborah Neddenreip 

CARING FOR AMERICA: Carolee Berglan 

CHAPLAIN: Kristi Heller 

CORRESPONDING SEC:  Dianna Webb 

EVITES: Lori Bagwell 

FUNDRAISING: Marti Cockell 

HISTORIAN: Carolyn Southard 

HOSPITALITY: Sandy Cashion 

LEGISLATIVE: Sheri LeTourneau 

LITERACY/MELP: Sandy Markoe 

LUNCH RESERVATIONS: Gale Harris 

MEMBERSHIP: Janice Baldwin, 

NEWSLETTER: Nancy Dallas 

NEWSPAPER/NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING:         

                    Sandy Markoe 

PANCAKE BKFST: Kim Fiegehen 

                              Heidi Cruz 

PARLIAMENTARIAN: Marie Bensinger 

PROGRAM: Sheri LeTourneau 

SATELLITE GROUP: Janice Baldwin 

SCHOLARSHIP: Sylvia Divita 

SOCIAL MEDIA: Jerys Nunes 

TELEPHONE RESERVATIONS: Gale Harris 

WE ARE “PROUD TO BE AMERICANS” 
Carson City Republican Women Membership Luncheon 

May 18,2019 
Janice Baldwin, Chair & CCRW 2nd VP 

       It is amazing what great things can happen when a group of 

Republican women put their heads together and start planning an 

event.  That is just what happened with our May membership 

luncheon.  Sally Crosby, Joann Mathis, Laura Fitz, Sandy Cashion, 

Alisia Eidel, Janice Baldwin, and Jerys Nunes as our graphic designer, felt the 

need to have a patriotic theme for our membership luncheon.  “Proud to be 

an American” was born. 

       We wanted patriotic music and singing.  Rediscovering Lee Elliott was 

truly a gift.  His strong deep voice helped us enjoy singing the “National An-

them”, “God Bless America” which touched us to the soul, “The military 

hymns” and “God Bless the USA”.  Lee’s singing, “Stars and Stripes and the 

Eagle Fly”, was a good reminder of our love for this wonderful country! 

       Sally Crosby put together the fun fact-finding Bingo mixer.  Joann 

Mathis made all the sweet breads for prizes, Lori Bagwell put together the 

history quiz, with Angela Lo Giurato and Jay Baldwin tied as winners.  To 

stay with the theme, the committee wanted an American picnic and Kim 

Fiegehen and Glen Eagles Restaurant come through with pulled pork sand-

wiches, coleslaw, potato salad and all American apple pie.  Delicious! 

       The main part of our program was highlighting people who often are in 

the background for others who are recognized as great patriots.  Cory Stei-

ner was a child in Holland while her mother and others were hiding the Jews 

from the Germans during WWII.  As a twelve year old, she and her seven 

year old sister and mother came to America.  It was not easy for her family 

to transition to the new life, living with strange customs and a new lan-

guage, but now she is a strong patriot.  There were a large group of people 

attending who had also come to America from foreign lands.  We are grate-

ful for their contributions! 

       Next we highlighted the behind the scene efforts of the wife of a politi-

cian.  Sherese Settelmeyer has been an active part of politics the whole time 

she and her husband Senator James Settelmeyer have been together.  She 

has had to juggle taking care of her children, her parents while they were 

still living, her business activities, all while being a major behind the scenes 

help and support to her husband as he ran his campaign and held his offices.  

It takes a strong person to be able to keep it all together.  Thanks, Sherese 

for your huge part in the political process. 

       Vickie Mc Connell was our representative of the spouses who uncondi-

tionally sacrifice their lives to take care of our damaged military veterans.  

Her husband, Bill, spent two years in the military, one of those years in Vi-

etnam and was part of the worst offensive of the war.  He came home very 

emotionally damaged.  They have four daughters.  As the wife and mother, 

she has been able to help them all be the best they can be.  Exercising her 

faith in God, she can be patient with hubby and have her grandchildren to 

cherish?  Vickie and her family are true quiet patriots! 

       Don Franke represented our military.  What a good man.  He served his 

time in the Navy and after retiring has been a van driver for the VA for Car-

son, Douglas and Lyon Counties, giving rides to disabled veterans to the VA 

Hospital.  He has over 60,000 hours of volunteer time.  There are many   
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CARING FOR AMERICA  
Carolee Berglan, Chair 

775-841-1732 

 

          It's June and I'd like to "thank" the following CCRW members for "caring" for our "causes" 

in April and May: Elaine Bergstrom, Mary Burgoon, Karen Ferreira, Cheryl Glaser, Judy Wakefield 

and all of you who donated to the Dream Center or Paws Up. 

       Advocates To End Domestic Violence are always in need of "gently used" clothing for women and 

children and household items. (twin bedding dishes, kitchen utensils and towels) 

     CASA (Court Appointed Special Advocate) is in need of NEW children's socks and underwear, fleece throws, 

bigger backpacks or duffel bags and roll-type suitcases. Please help the abused or neglected children of Carson 

City. 

       The Northern Nevada Dream Center received $40.00 from our May Luncheon. Look for their cannisters 

on the luncheon tables in June and pick up their brochures of needed items on our Caring For America table. 

Please help if you can. 

       Paws Up For Veterans received $40.00 from our May Luncheon. Ann and Bob Kinney want to help as 

many Veterans as possible by providing a trained Service Dog to a Veteran in need. Please help, if you can. 

The Paws Up red or blue glasses are always on the luncheon tables. Thank You. 

       Our CCRW "Kindness Thursdays" at the Senior Center, every Thursday at their luncheon time, now has 

five ladies who help from 11 to 12:45. They are Kim Angelo, Kaye Keeton, Barbara Sweeting, Joy Trushenski 

and yours truly. Thank you, ladies! 

       In closing, I’d like to leave you with this quotable by John Webbe: "Freedom is not a gift bestowed 

upon us by other men, but a right that belongs to us by the laws of God and Nature". 

The Trumpeter 

  

private times that are not put down on paper, when he has been a help and emotional support to a veteran in 

need.  What a good example he and his wife are of supporting our Veterans. 

       Lastly, we had  Caitlin Ramsey, past scholarship recipient, in attendance.  She was a great college student 

at UNR, graduating as a registered nurse.  She is now married, has a beautiful baby boy and still working as a 

nurse while getting her master’s degree.  Wouldn’t you say we know how to pick a scholar to reward?  We also 

recognized our current scholarship winner, Crystal Vargas.  We will let our scholarship chairman Sylvia Divita 

tell you in her newsletter posting what an outstanding scholar we chose. 

       To make our luncheon a very special event, Laura Fitz as the head of the decorations was blessed with 

great hand me down decorations from past events.  Marie Bensinger shared decorations used from events a 

few long years ago.  Our table hostesses did wonderful job serving the food and helping people feel welcome.  

Let us give a great big thanks to all of our hostesses. 

       We had 110 people in attendance, with big thanks to Alicia Eidel for bringing in past and new people.  

Sandy Cashion and Joann Mathis did the reminder calls.  Jerys Nunes was a blessing to us with her design 

skills.  What a team! 

       To finish off, our flags were presented and retired by a group of our own.  Charley Harris put together a 

group of six men to bring a special feeling as we honored our flags, state and country.  Thanks to everyone for 

making it a memorable event.  We had great patriotic dress up participation - our three best costumes were 

just three of many wonderful outfits. (See photos on page 4) 

God Bless America! 

Cont. from page 2—Proud to be  Americans 



2019 CCRW NEW MEMBER RECEPTION 
PROUD TO  BE AN AMERICAN  
Governor’s Mansion    May 18, 2019 
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Alicia & Jim Eidel 

Nancy Dallas, Sherese Settelmeyer, 

Janice Baldwin 

Kim Fiegehen &  Mary Burgoon 

Vickie McConnell & Janice Baldwin Corry Steiner & Janice Baldwin 

Sheri Letourneau & Caroline Smith 

WINNERS: 3rd Kevin Maxwell 

2nd Caroline Smith 

1st Candy Baker 

Singer/entertainer Lee Elliott 

Color Guard Members:   

Charlie Harris, Jim Bagwell,  

Ron Dayton, Maurice White 

Past CCRW Scholarship winner  Cait-

lyn Berkich Ramsey & her mother  

Scholarship Chair Sylvia Divita with the parents 

of the winner Crystal Vargas 

CCRW President  Angela LoGiurato &  Josh 

Skaggs, representing the NV GOP 



CCRW welcomes your advertising support. Space is available for $60 per year. The Trumpeter is 
published monthly and distributed throughout the United States. Your ad will also be placed on our 
website www.ccrwclub.com. Please contact  Sandy Markoe sandy.marko@att.net 775-220-3589 for 
more information.  
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LEGISLATIVE UPDATE 
Sheri LeTourneau, 1st VP, Legislative Chair 

 

       As of this writing, there is only one week until 

Session ends. Some of the bills which passed both 

Houses and are now in the office of the Governor 

are: 

       SB538 OFFICE OF NEW AMERICANS – This bill would create an office designed to 

assist immigrants in areas including business, education and entrepreneurial resources in 

their communities thereby making the transition to living in Nevada easier. 

       AB132 MARIJUANA AND EMPLOYENT – This bill would bar employers from using a 

positive marijuana drug test to reject a job applicant and conduct another test within 30 

days of employment. 

       AB376 ICE AGREEMENTS – This bill only requires police officers asking questions 

about immigration status to inform the person why they are asking. 

       AB139 – UNDERAGE MARRIAGE – This bill, which originally would have set the mini-

mum age of marriage to 18, was amended to change the minimum age to 17, with the con-

sent of a parent or guardian and approval of a district court. 

       If the Governor does not act on any of the bills sent to his desk within five days, they 

become law without his signature. 

 

Please remember to state your opinion on the Legislative website:  

  https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/Opinions/80th2019/ 

THANK YOU FROM 2019 CCRW 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNER 
 

Hello Sylvia, 

       I just wanted to thank you and all of the members for 

everything - the scholarship, the elephant, the book, the 

opportunity. It is all a great blessing. I wish I could have 

personally been at the lunch to meet all of the amazing 

members.       

       Good news, I passed my EMT skills test :) Also, I 

hope you are healing well from your procedure.  

       Again, I thank you so much! Please extend my grati-

tude to all of the club members and the board.  

 

                                    Warm regards, 

                                     Crystal Vargas 

http://www.ccrwclub.com
mailto:sandy.marko@att.net
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/Opinions/80th2019/


CARING FOR OUR  

MEMBERS 

     If you know of someone who has been or is ill, has suffered a loss or could just use a little cheer, 

please give Dianna Webb a call or email so she can send them a card with a few rays of sunshine 

and good cheer.  Her number is 775-883-5949 and email is:            dwebb47@sbcglobal.net      
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Elected Officials 

CCRW Satellite Meetings 

     CCRW Satellite  meetings are held the 3rd Thursday of 
each month at the home of Candy Baker, 938 Buzzy 
Ranch Rd., Carson City @ 7:00PM.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

     Discussions revolve around The Study of the 5000 
Year Leap.  It is open to all, including husbands & guests. 
Contact Janice for further information.  

 775-841-1533   jkb1533@byu.net 

CCRW HISTORY 

 

2009 

 

Bridal Fashion 
Show 

 

Sandy Markoe 

Mary Burgoon 

President : Donald Trump 

The White House 

1600 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Washington, DC 20500 

Ph: 202-456-1414 

U.S. Senator Jacky Rosen  (D) 

G12 Dirksen Senate Office Bldg. 

Washington, DC 20510   Ph: 202-224-6244   

FAX:202-228-6753    Email thru website: www.rosen.senate.gov/ 

U.S. Senator  Catherine Cortez Masto (D) 

204 Russell Senate Bldg.,  

Washington, DC 20510   Ph: 202-224-3542   

Email thru website: www.cortezmasto.senate.gov/ 

U.S. Congressman Mark Amodei (R) District 2 

104 Cannon House Office Building,  

Washington, DC 20515  Ph: 202-225-6155 

775-686-5760   Email thru website: http://amodei.house.gov   

RENO: 5310 Kietzke Lane, Reno 89511  Phone: 775-686-5711 

Governor: Steve Sisolak (D) 

State Capitol, Ste 1 

101 N. Carson Street, Carson City, NV 89701   Ph: 775-684-5670 

e-mail: http://gov.state.nv.us/mailgov.htm 

Lt. Governor: Kate Marshall (D) 

State Capitol 

101 N. Carson Street, Carson City, NV 89701  Ph: 775-684-7111   

Email:  ltgov@ltgov.nv.gov/ 

Secretary of State Barbara Cegavske  (R)   Ph: 684-5708 

101 N. Carson St, #3     sosexec@sos.nv.gov 

State Treasurer:  Zach Conine (D)  775-684-5600 

101 N. Carson St, #4   www.nevadatreasurer.gov  

State Controller: Catherine Byrne (D)  775-684-5750 

101 N. Carson St, #5    cbyrne@controller.state.nv.gov 

State Attorney General:  Aaron Ford (D)  775-684-1100 

100 N. Carson St,   

Area Republican State Senators 

James Settelmeyer (R– No. 17)  775-684-1470 

Email: james.settelmeyer@sen.state.nv.us 

Heidi Gansert (R-No. 15) 775-684-1419 

Email: Heidi.gansert@sen.state.nv.us   

Ben Kieckhefer (R-No. 16) 775-684-1450 

Email:  ben.kieckhefer@sen.state.nv.us   

Area Republican  State Assembly Members: 

Robin Titus (R-District No. 38)  775-465-2587 

Email:  robin.titus@asm.state.nv.us  

Lisa Krasner (R-District 26) 775-684-8848 

Email:  lisa.krasner@asm.state.nv.us   

Jim Wheeler (R-District No. 39) 775-684-8843 

Email:  jim.wheeler@asm.state.nv.us   

 Al Kramer (R-District No. 40) 775-721-5865 

Email:  al.kramer@asm.state.nv.us   

Carson City  Republican Supervisors 

Lori Bagwell   775-220-3646 

lbagwell@carson.org  

Brad Bonkowski  775--283-7073 

bbonkowski@carson.org  

Nevada Federation of Republican Women 

President:  Diane Baranowski 

Email:  ddbar7885@gmail.com 

Northern Director:  Cher Daniels  

 Email: cherdanielsgop@yahoo.com 

Nevada Republican Party: 

www.nevadagop.org 

mailto:jkb1533@byu.net
http://www.rosen.senate.gov/
http://www.cortezmasto.senate.gov/
http://amodei.house.gov/
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mailto:robin.titus@asm.state.nv.us
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mailto:al.kramer@asm.state.nv.us
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mailto:ddbar7885@gmail.com
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http://www.nevadagop.org/


HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

                   

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

June 4 CCRW BOD meeting @ Glen Eagles 

June 14 Flag Day 

June 16 Father’s Day 

June 18 CCRW Luncheon Meeting @ Casino Fandango 

July 2 CCRW BOD meeting @ Glen Eagles 

July 4 Independence Day 

July 25 Freedom Fest BBQ @ Glen Eagles 

August 6 CCRW BOD meeting @ Glen Eagles 

August 20 CCRW Luncheon Meeting & Casino Fandango 
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On the Web 
Carson City Republican Women 

http://www.ccrwclub.com 

Carson City Republicans 

http://www.ccrccgop.com 

Nevada Federation of Republican Women 

http://www.nvfrw.org 

Nevada Republican Party 

http://www.nevadagop.org 

Republican National Committee 

http://www.gop.com 

JUNE  BIRTHDAYS  
 

MEMBERS 

Gale Harris                       4 

Taunya Milligan              12 

Nancy Dallas                   13 

Jessie Vettel                   16 

Barbara Gurney             17 

Kaye Keaton                  28 

Kelly Brandon                21 

Lori Bagwell                   29 

ASSOCIATE MEMBERS 

Day Williams                    2 

Kenn Furlong                   4 

Paul Johnson                  11 

Daniel Elliott                   21 

Jerry Allen                      24 

June Shafer                    24 

OPPORTUNITY DRAWING  

Marti Cockell,  Chair  

 

       As the 2018 chair for the monthly opportunity 

drawings, we have chosen to remain with a 50-50 

drawing.  The lucky ticket holder will win 1/2 of the money 

collected from ticket sales. 

     And, as always, a big thank you to Alicia Eidel, our ticket 

saleswoman! 

CARING FOR OUR  

MEMBERS 

Dianna Webb, Chr. 

 

THINKING OF YOU 

Taunya Milligan—Sympathy, 
passing of husband 
 

Ellie Lewis—Get Well, Injury 
 

Mike Gutter—Get Well, Injury 

CARSON CITY  

REPUBLICAN PARTY 

The CCRP meets the 4th 
Thursday of each month. 

WHERE: Casino Fandango 

WHEN: 6:30pm—Social time 

             7:00pm–Meeting 

NvFRW Executive Committee  
2018-19 

 

President: Diane Baranowski 

1st VP: Lynn Armanino 

2nd VP: Caroline Smith 

Secretary: Barb Hawn 

Treasurer: Karen Von Schimmelmann 

S. Dir: Michelle Baert 

N. Dir: Cher Daniels 

Nom. Chair: Darlene Ruedy 

Immed. Past Pres:  

Lori Piotrowski 

CCRW sends condolences to Past President Taunya Milligan on 
the loss of her husband Gene.  A long-time Carson City active Re-
publican, Gene passed away May 17th at the Carson Medical Cen-

ter.  Our thoughts and prayers are with her. 

http://www.ccrwclub.com/
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